
 

  

 
 
 
10th February 2023 
 
Dear Parent / Carer 
 

RE: Options Evening – Thursday 2nd March 2023 
 
I am writing to invite you to an options evening to be held in the Phoenix Theatre on Thursday 2nd 
March 2023. The evening will provide information and guidance for your child prior to making choices 
for their Key Stage 4 courses of study. 
 
The purpose of the evening is to ensure that any specific questions you may have in terms of the 
curriculum your child will follow at KS4 can be answered.  In addition, on the evening you will be able 
to collect an options booklet which details the choices your child will have in terms of the subjects 
they can choose to take at GCSE level. 
 
On the evening a presentation will commence at 5:30 explaining the process of selecting options.  In 
addition, there will be the opportunity for you to ask questions and speak to our career’s advisor 
should you need to.  
 
It is imperative that you attend the preferences evening to ensure that you are able to help your child 
make informed choices regarding their future education.  
 
I look forward to welcoming you to the evening and hope that we can work together to ensure your 
child makes the right choices for future study. 
 
If you have any questions prior to the evening, please do not hesitate to contact me via telephone on 
01977 664555 or via e-mail ceastwood@airedaleacademy.com.   
 
 
 
Yours faithfully 

C L Eastwood 
Mrs C Eastwood 
 


